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Thursday 15th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you so much for your extra efforts brining children to school early to practice for our big 
concert next week. All of the children have practised and worked really hard, and the band are now 
really looking forward to the big concert next week. 
 
The Clore Ballroom, Southbank, Wednesday 21st March 2018  
We will travel to the South Bank Centre by bus, taking our own music and instruments. On this day, 
your child will need to come to school in full school uniform with a packed lunch, but no school bag. 
Please also ensure that your child brings a book to read or some playing cards, as there is some 
waiting around between rehearsals. 
 
The Big Concert 
This will take place on Wednesday 21st March, 1:30, Clore Ballroom, Southbank Centre, please do 
try and come, no tickets are needed, so feel free to invite any family members or friends. If you 
wish to bring siblings, please inform the Headteachers. 
Collection will be at 2:30 on this day from the Clore Ballroom. 
 
 
Many thanks for all of your support, 
 
 
 
Kate Smart 
 

Assistant Head & Music co-ordinator 
Corpus Christi Catholic School, Trent Road, London, SW2 5BL   Tel: 020 7274 4722  Fax: 020 7737 2796 
 


